
SCHEDULE A 


Legal Notice 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BY THE BOROUGH OF BELMAR IN THE 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH, NEW JERSEY 


The Borough of Belmar in the County of Monmouth, New Jersey will conduct a public 
hearing on January 6, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. The hearing will occur at the Belmar Municipal 
Building, 601 Main Street, Belmar, New Jersey for the purpose of the consideration of the 
change in purpose or use of unfunded parkland at the Belmar marina. 

This notice is being published in accordance with the public notice requirements of 
NJA.C. 7:36-25.6. Anyone having an interest in these matters may attend the meeting to give 
their comments. Written comments on the proposed change in purpose or use may be submitted 
to the Borough of Belmar, 601 Main Street, Belmar, New Jersey 07719, Attn: Borough Clerk 
with a copy also sent to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres 
Program, Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship, P.O. Box 412, Trenton, New Jersey 08625­
0412. The public comment period shall end two weeks after the hearing date. 

Description of Project: 	 Renovation of the existing commercial building serving the 
Belmar marina and the lease of the renovated building to a 
restaurant/bar operator to support additional improvements 
planned for the marina. 

Project Address: 	 Block 98, Lot I 
(Located at the marina at 10th Avenue and Route 35) 
Borough of Belmar, Monmouth County, New Jersey 
Approximately 1.05 acres 
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